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NSX RELEASE                                25 August 2025 
 

 
Change of Company Name 

 
 
Red Ridge Group Limited (NSX: RRG) (“Red Ridge” or the “Company”) advises that the Company 
has formally changed its name to Red Ridge Australasia Limited following shareholder 
approval at the Annual General Meeting held on 21 August 2025. 
 
The name change has been registered with the Australian Securities and Investments 
Commission (ASIC) and is now effective. 
 
The Company’s new name will be reflected on the NSX platform from the commencement of 
trading on Monday, 1 September 2025. The Company’s NSX ticker code RRG will change to RRA 
on the same date. 
 
There is no change to the Company’s capital structure or operations as a result of the name 
change. Existing shareholders are not required to take any action. 
 
The release of this announcement was authorised by the Board and released by the Company 
Secretary. 
 
 
For more information: 
 
Red Ridge Australasia Limited 
Louisa Ho 
Company Secretary 
 
T: +61 2 8005 6155 
E: enquiries@redridgeglobal.com 
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